
V I L O N I A  W A T E R W O R K S  

A M OUN T  R EQ UES T ED  
$1,200,000.00 

A RP  F UN D S  R EC E I VED 
$0.00 

Vilonia Waterworks Association 
is asking for funding for a 12” 
water main installation from 
Highway 107 to Highway 64. 
The purpose of the project is to 
connect a proposed 12” main 
to an existing 16” water main 
from the Schultz tank. This 
connection would reduce the 
amount of time needed to fill 
the Schultz tank as well as 
reduce water loss friction in the 
existing system.  

 

P E O P L E  I M P A C T E D  
Approximately 30,000.00 people  
would benefit from this project.  
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